
The Town of Ragland will be accepting letters of interest to serve on the Ragland Public Library 

Board.  Please submit to Town Clerk Penny Owens on or before October 21st by 4:00 p. m. located 

at 220 Fredia St. or email penny.owens@townofragland.org  

 

The library board will contact applicants and schedule a “meet and greet” to be held at the Ragland 

Public Library located at 26 Providence Rd.   

 

Duties to include but not limited to: 

 

• Attend meetings 

• Willing to volunteer and attend library functions 

• Advocate for library and community 

• Establish mission and vision for library 

• Evaluate effectiveness of library 

• Establish and implement library policies 

• Participate in trustee professional development 

• Maintain confidentiality 
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